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SATURDAY     24th September     Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass Private Intention (J) 

SUNDAY  25th September 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of our parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Thomas Traynor + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

26th week in Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  26th September: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Mary Chacko + 

TUESDAY  27th September: 

 St Vincent de Paul 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 28th September: 

 St Lawrence Ruiz and Companions 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Joanne & Fred Kuria 

THURSDAY  29th September: 

 St Michael, Gabriel & Raphael 

(LS) 09.30 Mass For the people of our parish 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  30th September: 

 St Jerome 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Frances Staniforth + 

SATURDAY  1st October: 

 St Therese of the Child Jesus 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Rosquillo family 

Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

18.00 Mass: 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, across 

the road, not in the streets behind the church. This also 

applies if you come to evening events in the Church. 

PARISH COLLECTION: the parish collection 

remains the orange buckets near the door for your 

offering and the card machine in the GS Room. If you 

give regularly to our parish, please think of a Standing 

Order and Gift Aid. 

Happy Feast Day 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr Ivan 

Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out 

his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Kathleen Harrington, Martin McCormack, 

Daniel Murphy, Dimitro Jakimtschuk, Joseph Brooks, 

John Zucconi, Edward Redknapp, Elizabeth Hand, 

Patrick O’Brien, John Mulcahy, Charles Gilbey, Edna 

Bellaran and Stanislaw Wiktororicz. May they rest in 

peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 
from September to the feast of Christ the King 
you are asked to pray for the following intentions: 
the care of creation; the harvest; students & 
teachers; the spread of the Gospel, especially on 
Home Mission Day & world Mission Day; 
prisoners & their families; all Victims of War & all 
our young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do not 

tell us where they are. Thank you. 

Last Sunday Collection: 

Huntingdon:  £288.69 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £714.19 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

Retiring collection for Home Mission Sunday last 

weekend was £93.56. 

WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING returns as 

usual this week, see you there. 

NATIONAL MASS COUNT: over the next four 

weekends we count the number of people at Mass as 

part of a national picture. 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/


to all our parishioners, we ask the protection oof St 

Michael the Archangel on all in our parish and on 

our families wherever they are in the world. 

We keep our feast day today; you are all 

invited to a shared international lunch in the garden 

and the Good Shepherd Room at 12.15.  

Please bring some of your own food to share 

and enjoy with others in the parish. There will be no 

tickets and no charge for this shared lunch. Don’t 

forget to bring something to drink with your food. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS: I know it is very early, but I 

want to let you know that we are having some 

religious Christmas cards printed for our parish, to 

sell to raise money for our Building Fund. Please 

don’t buy all your cards before you buy some to 

support our parish. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday, 2nd October. 

There will be a box near each door, for your 

donations. Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as 

your donation. Your donations are particularly 

valuable in these difficult times. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: Do you 

need to talk? To make an initial appointment, leave a 

message at 01603 957653 someone will call you 

within 48 hours. This is NOT a crisis line. Details & 

cards are near the doors. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the Polish 

community on Saturday 1st October. Thank you. 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS: boys and girls who have 

made their First Holy Communion who would like to 

begin serving on the altar are invited to give their 

names to Fr Philip: training for new servers continues 

on Saturday 1st October at 10.30.  

 Any boys and girls who no longer serve at 

Mass but who still have an alb at home, please bring 

it back to church for others to use. 

WILL YOU TAKE THE FIRST STEP? CAFOD’s 

Gap year programme, Step into the Gap is a great 

opportunity for Young Adults aged between 18-30 to 

develop leadership skills, put their faith into action 

and meet new people. Based in the UK in a retreat 

centre or Catholic Secondary school with 

accommodation, travel and stipend included. Open to 

UK applicants who have the right to live and work in 

the UK only. Take the first step and find out more 

information and how to apply for September 

2022 go to Step into the Gap | Volunteer for your 

gap year | CAFOD 

Wearing of masks in Church is now 

discretionary.  

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

Loving God, we pray for the people of 

Ukraine, for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them & protect them 

We pray for world leaders, for compassion, 

strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 

We pray for the world, that in this moment of 

crisis, we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways so that peace & 

justice become a reality for the people of 

Ukraine and for all the world. Amen. 
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